
December News

Academy Middle School and Academy
Elementary Schools placed 3rd overall

in their Academic UIL events!
Congratulations, and thank you for

representing AISD, Bees! 

ACADEMY ISD

As  2023 comes to a close, we are excited for the start of a
new year and new learning opportunities for our scholars.

Thank you for a great fall semester, Bumblebees!



Thank you, Mr. Harlan, for taking care of
Academy. We wish you the very best!

Academy High School Bee Band came to the elementary for a holiday concert.
Thank you for sharing festive tunes and showcasing each of the instruments. 


